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20th  April 2020 

 

Dear Parents,  

We hope that you all had a lovely Easter break and that you, your family and 
friends remain well.  

This is a reminder that online classes started again, today, Monday 20th April 
2020.  

It is really important that you continue with the work set in your learning 
packs (P1& P2) and log in to Seesaw ( Nursery), Class Dojo (P1) and Google 
classroom ( P3-P7 and transfer group) and complete the tasks set by your 
teacher to provide evidence of learning.  

If you need any help or support please contact the school  via email at 
info@windmillintegrated.dungannon.ni.sch.uk 

I will continue to keep everyone up to date using the Windmillips App and 
school website. 

Keep safe 

Sandra Ferguson 

Principal 
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